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November President’s Message 
 
The days are getting shorter and the nights colder with Fall season in full swing. The dusting of snow on our mountains is 
beautiful. We live in an amazing place with inspiration around every corner. You have all inspired me throughout the year 
during show-and-tell and the members who have presented each month. Hopefully, you have gained insight that helps fuel 
your creativity too. In November, Leah will lead us through the process of learning another method of embellishment, 
Sashiko. She has prepared a demonstration of the technique,  then we will work on a project during the guild meeting. I hope 



you can all attend to take advantage of this opportunity to be inspired and get creative! 

In December, we are meeting at the USU extension, 55 South 500 East, conference room for dinner, games and gift 
exchange. Be creative in your selection of a gift to exchange at the December gathering. To participate, bring a gift that is 
new or used but an item you already own. Please do not buy something for this event. It should be wrapped and something 
you would enjoy receiving. 

Chase your dreams! 

Lara 

 

 

Sewlutions 
 
 

Wren Bird Arts visible mending and embroidery. 
 Free Online monthly classes.   

https://wrenbirdarts.com/pages/mending-
club?_kx=pZhoFxNOIQo_iTIUqxEIDNdbsu_IdCWX2Ruon5iTjrE%3

D.W8wezb 
 
 



Happy Birthday 
Tamara Ellis 

Starla Mehaffey 
Jocie  Perotti 

 
 

Summary  
Sew…what is the plan for our next Guild meeting on November 3rd. 

 
 

Sashiko Make 'N' Take with Leah Newitt 
(bring a small pair of scissors for your use.  Everything else will be provided) 

 

Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Holiday Quilts 
 

We’re meeting at the Police Station on Main Street from 6:30 -8:30 Pm.        
 
 

Refreshments provided by: 
 

Teresa Gamboa 
Lara Wilson 

 



 
State Guild News  

 

Quilt Fest  was held in Ogden last week and was a success according to all that attended.  I was 
able to go up on Friday and see the amazing quilts at the quilt show and view the other 
displays.  It was fun to see so many people that I have known for many years.  This year, the 
silver thimble award went to Annette Bracken, who so deserved it.  Next year it will be back in 
Layton and Louise Mudd will be over all events. 
 
November 12-17 is the Holiday Quilt Show and Auction, held at Little America Hotel in Salt Lake 
City.  There is a $7.00 entrance fee to view all of the beautiful quilts.  The hours are 9:30 am to 8:30 pm 
every day.  The dinner and auction will be Friday November 18 at 6pm.  Cost to attend is $125 per plate.  
To view the auction quilts go to: imedicalfoundation.org/quilt.    Or, call 801-357-3638 for more 
information.   Proceeds from the quilt show and auction will support the Grant Scott Bonham fetal center 
at Primary Children's Hospital. 
  
For all of the state guild members, remember that there is no newsletter in January.  Dues will again be 
due March 1, 2023. 
 
Many retreats are happening all around the state and elsewhere.    If you are interested, read the state 
guild Beeline and you will find out lots of information.  Is anyone going to Road to California in 
January?  If so, I would love to know all about this event and what you think. 
 
. 



 
Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com 
 

Upcoming Guild Meetings  
 

DECEMBER 1st ~ Christmas Party 
 

We are meeting at the USU extension, 55 South 500 East, conference room for dinner, games and gift exchange.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Guild info 
 

Heber Valley Quilt Guild Website:  http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com/ 
Email:  hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com 

Instagram:  hebervalleyquilters          
 Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/hebervalleyquilters 

President:  Lara Wilson 



For any additions, corrections or problems with the Newsletter,  contact:  Leah Newitt 801-691-6552  i_newitt@hotmail.com 
 
 
  

 


